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Dear Year 6 pupils,                                                                                                                                                    10th July 2020 

Now is the time when you would be reaching the end of your journey at Queensmead. We know that you have not 

had the end of Year 6 experience you, or we, would have wanted for you. We hope that you will look back on all of 

the happy times and enjoy the wonderful memories of your time at QPA. We would like to take this opportunity to 

acknowledge your hard work and let you know that you will be missed. 

Every single one of you has amazed and astounded us this year with your resilience and strength of character. I 

know many of you will be feeling frustrated that you never got to ‘smash’ your SATS, but we hope you understand 

that this is only one way your talents can shine. 

This year we have learned some wonderful things about you, which tests would never have told us. We have 

discovered that some of you are amazing at saving the environment, dedicated workers or budding entrepreneurs. 

We have learnt that you love to paint or draw and that you are brilliant at sports. We have seen your talent for 

singing, dancing, drama or music. 

We know that your friends can count on you to be there for them; that your smile and laughter can brighten 

somebody’s day. We know that you are kind, trustworthy and thoughtful, and that every day you try hard to be the 

best you can. 

When you get to Secondary school please remember, scores on tests will tell you, and your teachers, something, 

but they will not tell you, or your teachers, everything. They will not demonstrate your resilience and the strength 

of character that you have developed during this challenging period in your lives. You have endured the toughest 

year at primary school and we are certain you will be stronger for it.  

We know you will be feeling emotional today and goodbyes are never easy to process. We are fortunate that 

technology will enable us to say goodbye in a special way. Please click on the link at the bottom of this letter to see 

goodbye messages from members of staff, a farewell picture video and an honours video.  

Finally, we are very proud of you, keep smiling  and remember to always shine brightly. 

Goodbye link: www.flipgrid.com/qpaleavers2020  

Thank you from us all. 

Mrs Latham, Mrs Bentley, Mrs Catlow, Mr Gobey, Miss Lander, Miss Ivers, Mrs Ingall,  

Mrs Devonport and Miss Barber. 
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